
AUGUST 18! 

Did someone say food? 

Fellowship? 

Ice Cream? 

 

On August 18th, immediately following worship, we invite 

EVERYONE to stay for a churchwide meal. 

 

After the meal, you will be introduced to all the Life Groups 

and Bible Studies that will begin this Fall. You’ll get to meet 
the facilitators, ask questions, and sign up for different  

groups you would like to participate in. 

 

Just like ice cream, there will be so many options, 

It’ll be difficult to choose just one! 

 

Mark your calendar. There will be reminders  

EVERYWHERE! 
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        CHRIST REDEEMER CHURCH OF GUNTERSVILLE 

Dear Church Family, 

It is obvious to me that God is doing something special in our church family.  I am honored to be part of what 
He is doing in Guntersville.  I find it a double honor to be called your Pastor.  As such, I need your help.  Each 
week we have guests who are with us for the first time.  Please help me touch every person.  Our numbers 
now exceed my personal ability to reach each person.  Please partner with me and exercise the gift of en-
couragement.  Let someone know that you are happy they chose to join us. 

We need each other to become all that we are to be in our mission field.  When we leave worship each week 
we enter our mission field.  I take that commission seriously.  We gather to grow, encourage, learn, and fel-
lowship.  However, we leave our assembly with both a commission and passion to serve our community.  We 
have opportunities created by your ministry team.  Beyond that, you have a personal calling to a ministry 
that is beyond your ministry team.  Please walk in your gifts, love beyond reason, and show grace at every 
opportunity. 

Nancy Burton is now serving as our director of the new “Chaplain Ministry’ at Redeemer.  Nancy will be hap-
py to point you in the direction to become a part of this new and dynamic ministry.  This ministry will give us 
an open door at both at Marshall North and the Cancer center.  Our Chaplains will visit and encourage those 
undergoing chemo at the cancer center and patients at Marshall North.  We need YOU! 

Each person reading this has intimate knowledge of someone, maybe a family member or close friend, who 
is not in church.  In fact, many of our friends and family members have been wounded by the church in the 
past.  Please be a practitioner of your faith and invite them to join us at Redeemer.  Most of our attenders 
are here because someone invited them.  Many more are not in our family simply because they have never 
been invited.  The easiest way to become a fisher for men, is to invite them to worship.  Please be faithful 
with each opportunity God provides. 

Become a PARTNER at Redeemer! 

Your Pastor, 

Aaron 

 

A WORD FROM OUR PASTOR 

 

If you or someone you know would like to receive our monthly newsletter 

By usps, please contact the church office at 256-960-1572 or 
@crcguntersville.com. 

http://www.hueytownfirst.com


 

CHOPPED PECANS  WE STILL HAVE 16 BAGS OF CHOPPED 
PECANS THAT ARE AVALIABLE. COME BY THE 
CHURCH OFFICE TO PICK UP A BAG OR TWO.   
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CRC YOUTH NEWS 

          CRC Youth meets weekly on Wednesday nights at 6:00 

PM to gather, grow, and study God’s word. 

If you haven’t heard, we also have fun too! We recently  

Finished up several events, including bowling, laser tag, and 

paintball. Still our favorite part of the Summer was experienc-

ing God at work during Motion Conference 2024! 

As the summer comes to a close, we prepare to end it the 

Right way with a trip to Six Flags on Friday, August 2nd. Please 

reach out to Trevor if you are interested! 

Also, be on the lookout for more things to come as we start  

Back to school in 2024! 

Blessings, 

Trevor Holsonback 

MISSION TRIP 2024—ARLEE, MONTANA 
   Do You Know? 

          MIKE RUCKS 

Mike & his wife, Jan, have been married for 52 

yrs. He is retired from the Life stock, Feed & Ani-

mal Health Industry. Since retiring, this man is al-

ways busy! I’m sure you’ve tasted some of his 
outstanding cooking, as he & Jan lead the Prime 

Timers ministry. They just recently returned from 

the mission trip in Montana. His favorite quote is 

“God is good, all the time. All the time, God is 
good, in all circumstances.” Amen, Mike. Amen. 

August at a Glance 

August 2  CRC Youth Six Flags Trip! 

August 3  Prayer Time 9:00 AM @ RSVP 

August 4  Bible Studies 8:45 

  Worship 10:00 

August 7  CRC Youth 6:00 PM RSVP 

  WWMS Kayak Flint River  $45 

  Meet @ RSVP 8:45 

 

August 8  Celebrate Recovery 5:00 PM 

  Guntersville Methodist Church 

 

August 10 Prayer Meeting 

August 11 Bible Studies 8:45 

  Worship 10:00 

August 14 CRC Youth  6:00 PM @ RSVP 

August 17 Prayer Time 9:00 AM @ RSVP 

August 18 Bible Studies 8:45 

  Worship 10:00 

  LUNCH & LIFE GROUPS KICK-OFF!!  
  11:00 am 

 

August 21 CRC Youth  6:00 PM @ RSVP 

  WWMS “Healthy Eating & Cooking” 

  @ Sally’s House 9-11 AM 

  916-628-8032 

 

August 24 Prayer Time 9:00 AM @ RSVP 

August 25 Bible Studies 8:45 

  Worship 10:00 

August 28 CRC Youth  6:00 PM @ RSVP 

August 31  Prayer Meeting 9:00 AM @ RSVP 

 

 

EXPERIENCING GOD 

COMING THIS FALL! 

Over the years, God has used the truths 
of “Experiencing God” to awaken  

believers to a radically, God- 

centered way of life. As a  

result, millions have come to know God 
intimately, to recognize His voice, and 
to understand His will for their lives. 

Experiencing God is a day-by-day 

at home study, followed by a weekly 
group meeting. The course is for 13 
weeks and will begin in September. 

 


